
23 September 2022 

Parentmail 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Parent Mail 

 

If you cannot access links sent to you by parentmail, please could you pop 

into the school office and show us the error message/problem you are 

experiencing. 

 

Please could you also ensure that parentmail is added to your "safe senders" 

list. 

 

We have been experiencing issues recently with parentmail and they are 

trying to assist us with rectifying these problems asap. 

 

Best Regards 

The School Office 


